Date:  	January 13, 2017
To: 	APA California Board of Directors
From: 	John C. Terell AICP, VP Policy & Legislation
RE:	2017-18 Legislative Platform

Attached please find a copy of the adopted 2015-16 Legislative Platform.  I am now in the process of updating and reformatting the document to better highlight our organization’s legislative priorities, especially as they relate to potential bill sponsorship and active participation with bill authors.  Those priorities would continue to focus on housing, CEQA reform and telecommunications siting.  I do not foresee any changes in these areas or elimination of other areas from potential tracking depending on bills introduced in the Legislature.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]My goal is to provide you with a draft of the 2017-18 Legislative Platform under separate cover for discussion at our annual retreat later this month.  In the meantime, I would welcome any input you might have on priorities or other items for inclusion in the document.

 
